
 

                                19.04.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
This week, our focus was on the Tube Trade Fair in Düsseldorf, a significant event that 
brought together our global team from the Americas, Asia, the Middle East and 
Australia, Germany, Italy, Central, Southwestern, and Northwestern Europe. 
Members from our back-office, marketing teams, and the Board of Directors, 
including our CEO and CFO, also attended. 
 
I am grateful to all our clients for your support, as we continue to grow and advance 
together, overcoming challenges and achieving growth. I'm pleased to share a photo 
from our booth at the fair. 
 

 
 
 
If you visited our stand, you might have noticed my absence—I was unfortunately  
 



 

sidelined last Friday due to an emergency appendectomy. Thankfully, I am recovering 
well and appreciate all the kind messages and well-wishes. 
 
Operational Update: 
* Energy and Water Supply: Stable, ensuring our operations continue without 
interruption. 
* Equipment Functionality: All systems are operational with no issues. 
* Team Engagement: Our team is fully engaged, motivated, and prepared for any 
challenges. 
* Logistics and Border Crossings: We experienced a three-week delay for two of our 
Italian customers due to border complications. A resolution is expected next week, 
and we apologize for any inconvenience caused. All other logistics operations are 
functioning smoothly. 
* Billet Supply and Material Provision: Our stock levels are robust, ensuring we can 
meet your demands efficiently. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 


